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I am a Portland, Oregon resident and voter. I am extremely concerned that our local 

governments, businesses and citizens are unprepared for the devastation that a large 

earthquake in Oregon will cause. Please support the study described in HB4044 - 

Toxic Inhalation Plume Study Bill, so that responsible governments, businesses and 

non-profits can have enough data to plan ways to ensure safety for us all. 

 

Corporate opposition from companies like Western Petroleum are not representative 

of the majority of voters, and the money they use to lobby in support of their own 

profits can easily drown out the concerns of Oregon citizens. Please support HB4044 

and let a scientific study drive our efforts to protect people and wildlife in oregon. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Pat Kaczmarek 

 


